From: Amy Wright

Sent: 22/05/2025 2:27:14 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: No to McDonalds

Dear Northern Beaches Council,

Please do not approve the new Balgowlah McDonald’s DA (I believe the DA number is
DA2025/0132 but either way, the proposed McDonalds in Balgowlah. Please do not approve
of any future McDonalds at this spot, no matter how many time they may make slight
changes.

| am a local resident and shop weekly at the Woolworths, Aldi, Bunnings, Butcher, ActiveSkin
wholesaler on Rosebery Street. That street, including right there on the roundabout where this
fast food chain is proposed to go, already turns into grid lock. The frustration from drivers is
already prevalent and not needed, as residents are simply trying to shop or go to and from
work to keep a roof over their heads during this unfairly costly time in our world. Adding this
tacky fast food chain that the Northern Beaches doesn’t need full stop, is not needed.

| know that my family members, friends and colleagues regularly talk about this traffic and
how it backs down all the streets from that roundabout. This does not need to be a stress in
their lives. There is enough to worry about.

Sincerely,
Amy



